
NOTICE OF MEETING 
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
CHERRY HILLS NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

September 10, 2020


Please take notice the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Cherry Hills North Metropolitan District will be held via Webex on Thursday, September 10, 2020 at 7:00 a.m.  To join the meeting log into www.webex.com, Meeting number 126 411 8226, Host Key 630368, Meeting Password 2020Sept10CHN, Video Address 1264118226@webex.com or call 1-415-655-0001, Access code 126 522 8226, Numeric Meeting Password 20207378.  Alternatively, call Darcy Beard, CPA at 303-594-5488 by 4:30 on September 9, 2020 to request an email of the invitation to the meeting. Business to be conducted at the meeting will include:
										Page

1. Public Comment 
2. Approval of the Minutes – January 9, 2020				1		    
3. Financial Reports August 31, 2020					9		
4. Accounts Payable- September 10, 2020					13		
5. 2021 Proposed Budget
6. 2021 Budget Hearing Date
7. Old Business 
8. New Business
9. Adjournment

Next tentatively scheduled meetings:
				October 8, 2020
				November 12, 2020
				December 10, 2020
				January 14, 2021
							
